
The Board of  Trustees of  the 
Vermont Folklife Center

cordially invites you to our new location
for a 

Private Reception and 
Ribbon Cutting

 

Friday, November 9, 2007
5 to 7 p.m.

88 Main Street, Middlebury 

Meet Brent Bjorkman, new Executive Director,  
and enjoy a tour of  our beautifully restored home  

and state-of-the-art Center
Wine and Hors D’oeuvres will be served.

 

R.S.V.P. 802.388.4964
or bhooker@vermontfolklifecenter.org

Sincere thanks to our sponsors, 
W. Rex Seley and Joshua G. Parker of  Morgan Stanley

* A Community Open House will take place 
Saturday November 10 from 10 a.m. – 4 p.m.




